
Action for the Month: Support The Breathe Act 
This month’s Action asks you to consider an ambitious piece of legislation introduced to Congress: The Breathe Act. It is a powerful modern-era civil rights act. While its chances of passage in the current session are unlikely, we ask you to study it, and if you think it offers a bold vision of true civil rights for our students and families, write your Congressional representatives and become a Community Co-Sponsor. It doesn’t advocate for music education, but it does create a context of fairness and equity that our programs embody.
